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Looking ahead

The likely continuation of lower demand for home 
finance and capital market pressures will continue 
to impact profitability for the next Financial Year. 
However, the Company is in a strong financial 
position and has the capabilities needed to 
diversify its products and services to customers 
and to add value through the cycle. We are 
optimistic about new opportunities emerging over 
the coming years and believe that there are many 
more customers that we can help.

As an investment grade rated financial institution, 
we have the capital strength to support our 
growth ambitions and to absorb and adapt into 
any headwinds that may eventuate.

I would like to thank the entire Liberty Group 
staff and my Board colleagues each of whom 
contributed to delivering the sound results for 
FY23 and ensuring the company is in a financially 
strong position as we progress into FY24. 

Finally, thanks to you, the securityholders for 
your support.

Richard Longes

Chair

Dear Securityholder,

I am pleased to invite you to attend the Liberty 
Group 2023 Annual General Meeting, which will 
comprise the Annual General Meeting of the 
shareholders of Liberty Financial Group Limited 
and a meeting of unitholders of the Liberty 
Financial Group Trust, to be held concurrently 
(Meeting).

The Meeting will be held on Wednesday, 25 
October 2023 starting at 2.00 pm (AEDT) online 
at https://meetings.linkgroup.com/LFG2023 
and in person at Dexus Place, Level 6, 80 Collins 
Street, North Tower, Melbourne Victoria 3000.

Securityholders and proxyholders who attend 
the Meeting online will be able to participate in 
the Meeting by watching the event, voting and 
asking questions and making comments online  
in real time. 

For instructions and further information on how 
to attend and participate at the Meeting, please 
refer to the Notice of Meeting and the Virtual 
Meeting Online Guide.

The business of the Meeting is to consider 
the 2023 Financial Report, Directors’ Report, 
Remuneration Report and Auditor’s Report as 
well the re-election of Ms Leona Murphy as 
Non-Executive Director and increase the Non-
Executive Director fee pool. 

We will also seek approval for the grant of equity 
securities to our Executive Directors, Mr James 
Boyle and Mr Sherman Ma.

I look forward to welcoming you at the 2023 
Meeting and thank you for your ongoing support.

Yours sincerely,

[insert signature]

Richard Longes 
Chair


